
From: Borak, Mary Jo
Sent: 6/12/2013 3:28:52 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Baker, Amy C. (amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: RE: can we have a quick conference call at 4 or 4:30 today 

Ok. I will call that number

Mary Jo Borak 
Supervisor
Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA 
Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commisssion
505 Van Ness Avenue
San Francisco, CA 94102
415 703-1333
bor@epuc.ca.gov

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, June 12,2013 2:13 PM 
To: Borak, Mary Jo 
Cc: Baker, Amy C.
Subject: Re: can we have a quick conference call at 4 or 4:30 today

Hi Mary Jo,

4:00 works.

We can use the conference number below.

Thanks,
Meredith

Dial-in #: Redacted

MEETING NUMBER: Redacted (please also dial astericks)

On Jun 12, 2013, at 1:20 PM, "Borak, Mary Jo"
<maryjo.borak@cpuc .ca.gov<mailto:marvio.borak@cpuc.ca.gov» wrote:

Hi Meredith
An issue has come up on the PG&E Hollister project. Can we talk later this afternoon?
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Let me know and thanks 
Mary Jo

Mary Jo Borak 
Supervisor
Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA 
Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commisssion 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
415 703-1333
bor@epuc.ca.gov<raailto ibor@cpuc.ca.gov>

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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